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January 1, 2017 

Re: 2018-2019 Priority Re-enrollment 

Dear Fortis Academy Families, 

With you we give much thanks to God for an excellent first semester at Fortis Academy.  This year we are continuing to 

focus on fulfilling the mission of Fortis Academy as a classical Christian UMS school that prepares college and life ready 

graduates. Our emphases this year are: 

• Developing our academic program through objective based learning and Socratic dialogue. 

• Developing our faculty through teacher in-service trainings. 

• Developing an integrated Christian worldview into every classroom. 

• Developing a vibrant campus life through volunteerism. 

• Developing a need based tuition assistance program. 

Our deep conviction is that education and Christian discipleship go hand in hand.  We believe that each student is gifted 

and called by God to fulfill their vocation, and that a classical Christian education gives students the skills to do so.  True 

education is not only about information, but it is also about morals, civic responsibility and faith.  The family is the 

fundamental building block of a healthy society, and our University Model School promotes strong families because parents 

are personally involved in the education of their children.  It is a perfect blend between homeschooling and private classical 

Christian education.  These are the unique qualities that make a Fortis education incredibly valuable and rewarding. 

It is with these values in mind that we have leveraged the partnership between home and school this year through many 

volunteers who are helping create a vibrant school culture. We already have had a wonderful year that has begun new 

initiatives such as retreats, Nerf Tournaments (fundraising of course), 4H, game nights and a student council which will be 

launched next semester.  We are looking forward to partnering together again next year to educate our children for the 

glory of God.  I invite you to participate in our priority reenrollment.   

Priority Reenrollment 

To take advantage of significant benefits and to complete the re-enrollment process by March 1st click here for 

REENROLLMENT.   The benefits include: 

• Lower registration fee: $50 discount. 

• No tuition down payment. 

• 4% discount on annualized tuition. 

• Access to the $10,000 priority reenrollment need based tuition assistance fund. 

This year we have moved to a need based tuition assistance program which can be applied for through FACTS by clicking 

here.  The deadline to apply is February 23rd.  

We have moved the priority reenrollment deadline earlier in the year to be consistent with industry standards.  This change 

allows us to prepare for the following academic school year.  If there are personal reasons that you need an extension, 

please contact me personally. 

Thank you for trusting Fortis Academy to provide your child with the very best of a classical Christian education. 

Blessings in Christ, 

William J Brannan, DMin. 

Head of School 
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